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HOUSE BILL 14-1292: Financial Transparency Implementation Suggested Due Dates to be in compliance with 7-1-2015 Deadlines: 

22-44-105(4)(d) and 22-44-304(4)

· August 5th, 2014: Sub-Committee arrives at recommendation for October 2014 FPP meeting on standardized Website View
· Logo discussion to be placed in the upper right corner of home page on website – see Michigan school district websites
· School districts, BOCES, CSI, and Charter Schools use existing CDE website view: build off this website view
· September 5th, 2014: Sub-Committee meets to work on development of skeleton site-level template 
· September 24th, 2014: Sub-Committee meets to continue work on development of skeleton site-level template and recommendation for State Board of Education concerning the reporting of revenues received at all levels, including gifts, grants and donations
· October 15th, 2014: hold date if necessary for continues work on site-level template and reporting of revenues
· October 31st, FPP meeting: Sub-Committee gives FPP Committee their recommendation/presentation on standard Website View (including standard home page logo), skeleton site-level template, the reporting of revenues received at all levels, including gifts, grants and donations
· January/February 2015: FPP gives revenue reporting recommendation to State Board

· Department issues RFP: date to be determined
August 5, 2014
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